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To the household,

AN IMPORTANT UPDATE ON THE BIG 
HOUSING BUILD’S REDEVELOPMENT 
PROGRAM

Homes Victoria is writing to update you 
on the progress of the Big Housing Build 
redevelopment program announced in 
September 2023 - to deliver better homes 
for residents.

As part of the Big Housing Build, the 
Victorian Government is taking the next 
big step in redeveloping older social 
housing high-rise neighbourhoods across 
Melbourne.

What has been announced today?

Today, we informed residents in the 
following buildings that their relocation 
planning will begin soon and is due to be 
complete by February 2026:

•	 259 Malvern Road, South Yarra

•	 139 Highett Street, Richmond

•	 111, 119 & 127 Elizabeth Street, Richmond

•	 6 & 8 Anderson Court, Richmond

•	 1-5, 7 & 9 Williams Court, Richmond.

Relocations end date announced for 
Flemington and North Melbourne

We also advised residents in the following 
buildings who commenced relocation 
planning late in 2023 that their relocation 
is due to be complete by September 2025:

•	 120 Racecourse Road, Flemington

•	 12 Holland Court, Flemington

•	 33 Alfred Street, North Melbourne.

No further high-rise relocations  
to commence before July 2026

We do not anticipate that there will 
be further high-rise announced for 
relocation before July 2026. We will 
keep communicating with you when the 
relocation from your home will commence.    

Stay informed and connected

You can visit bighousingbuild.homes.
vic.gov.au for information about the 
redevelopment and relocation process, 
including in your language. You can stay 
connected by signing up for regular 
updates and alerts.

We encourage you to visit the site, talk 
to your local housing office, attend 
information sessions, and stay connected 
with us. 

Warm regards

Dannii de Kretser 

Interim CEO, Homes Victoria
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